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February has come and while there may not be much snow to speak of, the ExXCEL
continues to plow ahead in the new year.

While we only have 54 current pack members, the horizon shows more on the
approach. Luckily, with the incoming influx of students we have some staff
returning from maternity leave this month. We are excited to welcome back Ms.
Wexell in the middle school and Mrs. Bell to our 2nd/3rd grade class. But alas, the
maternity giveth and the maternity taketh away, with the returning staff members
we part ways with Mrs. Goodman until April while she welcomes the newest
member of her pack at home.

We have had some exceptional pack members this month earning the title of
“Leader Of The Pack”. In the elementary school Karsen H. of Stark County takes
the crown. In the middle school Emma W. of Wethersfield has been selected as the
“Leader Of The Pack”. For our high school, Annistasia H. of Stark County rounds
out the leaders for the month.

For our staff, Mr. Tome Akers has been selected for his dedication and flexibility to
be the “Leader Of The Staff”.



